
FACTS – You Should Know

On July 1, 2003, the Division of Workforce Development (DWD) will begin providing
you case management during your participation in training and/or employment
activities.  The transition of employment and training activities from Division of
Family Services (DFS) to DWD will bring a range of employment opportunities and
social support systems together in a coordinated, seamless fashion.

• Beginning July 1, 2003, you may be referred to Division of Workforce
Development (DWD) for Case Management Services.

• You are required to cooperate with Workforce Development if you are receiving
Temporary Assistance.

• After July 1, Division of Workforce Development will contact you for an initial
appointment. Continue to participate in your current work activity until contacted
by Division of Workforce Development.

• If you are in a work component, school, or volunteer site, and your case has been
transferred to Division of Workforce Development, they will pay transportation
reimbursement and other supportive services.

• Your Case Manager with Division of Family Services will still determine eligibility
for Temporary Assistance, Food Stamps, Child Care and Medical Assistance.

•  Report changes affecting your Temporary Assistance and other programs’
eligibility to your Case Manager at Division of Family Services.

• After July 1, 2003, report any changes in your work component, school, or
volunteer site to Division of Workforce Development.

• For more information, call ____________________________, Case Manager 

at ____________________.


